

President

Warsaw, November 2018

Academician
Borys Paton
President
National Academy of Sciences of Ukraine

Dear Academician Paton,

on the occasion of the solemn jubilee of the National Academy of Sciences of Ukraine – 100 years of its existence – on behalf of the Polish Academy of Sciences, Polish scientific community and on my own, I wish to convey most sincere congratulations and expressions of great appreciation to you, other members of Authorities of your honourable Academy and its researchers.

Ukrainian scientists for many years have been significantly contributing to the output of human knowledge. The National Academy of Sciences of Ukraine gathering the most outstanding representatives of science is a follower of the best research tradition. At the same time it is the centre stimulating further development and progress of Ukraine.

Let me convey to you and to your colleagues from the National Academy of Sciences of Ukraine our most sincere wishes for further significant achievements in the field of scientific research. Let me also express a deep conviction that the cooperation between Polish and Ukrainian scientific milieus will add new values and bring benefits to both our countries.

Sincerely yours,